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CLERK’S ALERT 
 

Power Outage at the Maleng Regional Justice Center 

The Maleng Regional Justice Center (MRJC) is experiencing a power outage at this 
time.  The building is closed to the public until power is restored. 

Puget Sound Energy has estimated that power will be restored around 9:30 a.m. PST.  
Court and clerk services at the RJC are anticipated to start at 10:00 a.m. PST. 

Clerk services are available at the King County Courthouse and Clark Children & Family 
Justice Center in Seattle as well as online at https://kingcounty.gov/en/dept/dja. 
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